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Tēnā koe
 
Please find attached a submission from Regional Public Health on the proposed National Policy
Statement for Highly Productive Land.
 
Many thanks for the extension granted below for us to be able to submit on this document.
 
Ngā mihi
 

Demelza O’Brien | Technical Officer | Business, Analytical and Policy Cluster

 
 

From: Highly Productive Soils <soils@mpi.govt.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 7 October 2019 4:53 PM
To: Demelza OBrien [HVDHB] <Demelza.OBrien@huttvalleydhb.org.nz>
Subject: RE: Extension request - Proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land
 
Kia ora Demelza
 
Thanks for getting in touch. Yes we will be happy to accept a later submission from Regional Public
Health. Our general approach to granting extensions to organisations has been to ask for the
submission by Thursday 17 October. I appreciate that this is a day earlier than you have requested,
please let me know if this will be an issue.
 
Kind regards,
Tom Corser
 
Highly Productive Land Project Team
Ministry for Primary Industries - Manatū Ahu Matua | Charles Fergusson Tower
34-38 Bowen Street | PO Box 2526 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Ministry for the Environment– Manatū Mō Te Taiao
23 Kate Sheppard Place, Thorndon, PO Box 10362, Wellington 6143
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From: Demelza OBrien [HVDHB]  
Sent: Monday, 7 October 2019 3:54 PM
To: Highly Productive Soils <soils@mpi.govt.nz>
Cc: Demelza OBrien [HVDHB] 
Subject: Extension request - Proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land
 
Kia ora



 
Regional Public Health would like to put in a submission on the Proposed National Policy Statement for
Highly Productive Land but we are struggling to complete this by Thursday. Is it possible to request an
extension until next Friday 18 October?

Many thanks

Demelza O’Brien | Technical Officer | Business, Analytical and Policy Cluster

Phone                   
www.rph.org.nz
 

 
Please consider the environment before printing this email and / or any related attachments
 
 
-- 
This email or attachment(s) may contain confidential or legally privileged 
information intended for the sole use of the addressee(s). Any use, 
redistribution, disclosure, or reproduction of this message, except as intended, 
is prohibited. If you received this email in error, please notify the sender and 
remove all copies of the message, including any attachments. Any views or 
opinions expressed in this email (unless otherwise stated) may not represent 
those of the DHB.

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

This email message and any attachment(s) is intended solely for the addressee(s)
named above. The information it contains may be classified and may be legally
privileged. Unauthorised use of the message, or the information it contains,
may be unlawful. If you have received this message by mistake please call the
sender immediately on  or notify us by return email and erase the
original message and attachments. Thank you. 

The Ministry for Primary Industries accepts no responsibility for changes
made to this email or to any attachments after transmission from the office.

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________




